
Hiep Nguyen 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Office of Chairman Fay 
Thursday, November 17, 2022 3:32 PM 
Commissioner Correspondence 
FPL rate increase 

Please place the email below in Docket No. 20210015 

Thanks 

From: Johnny Whitfield <johnawhitfield@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2022 10:14 AM 
To: Office of Chairman Fay <Commissioner.Fay@psc.state.fl.us> 
Cc: Johnny Whitfield <johnawhitfield@hotmail.com> 
Subject: FPL rate increase 

Dear Commissioner Fay, 

CORRESPONDENCE 
11/17/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 11413-2022 

I wrote to you office back on October, 28, 2022 about your upcoming vote to increase the FPL rates. To date I have not 
received a reply which I requested on your web site. So, that tells me how unprofessional you and the commission are. 
Also, it shows you' re not in the best interest of the taxpayers and voters in Florida. Being you're appointed by the 
Governor, and not dependent on the voter, I'm sure your job is secure. 

It would be really nice if the PSC would vote in favor of the people of Florida and reject any rate increase by FPL. I' m sure 
FPL has no intensions of lowering any rate now or in the future. They will tell you everything you want to hear to get 
what they want. I'm sure they would have your Christma$ card in the mail. 

Thank you taking time to hear what I have to say. I will look forward to seeing your reply! 

Regards, 

John A. Whitfield 
2014 Mathison Rd 
Cantonment Fl 32533 
850-281-9067 
johnawhitfield@hotmail.com 
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